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If Lottery dollars are to be given at 1% to counties I don't believe it should be capped 

at $1.53 million annually. Receiving $55,000 a year is not sufficient in this day and 

age to support a fair.  

I fully support HB 2510 which eliminates the annual cap and provides the 1% of 

lottery funds due to each fair association per year.   

 

 

Thank You,  


